



26 January 2023

Brian Warburton

Via email: fyi-request-21432-83d1e6f7@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Brian

Official information request for workshop information about the Titahi Bay Reserves Management Plan review

I refer to your official information request dated 15 December 2022.

The information you have requested is enclosed. The questions you specified have been included as numbered headings in bold below, with our response following each heading.

Item 11.2 on the Agenda of PCC's Council meeting today (15/12/2022) relates to "Reserve Management Plan Review at Titahi Bay Beach - Request to Consult". At its meeting today Councillors referred to previous "workshops" and also pointed to maps and aerial photos that had been provided to them.

1. Please provide all information prepared for, and/or presented at, any council workshop relating to this agenda item, or collated or prepared subsequently to any such council workshop, including but not limited to maps and aerial photos made available to Councillors at the Council meeting of 15th December 2022.

Attached, in response to your request, are the following documents prepared and presented at a workshop with Council on 8 December 2022:

- Workshop cover report 8 December 2022
- Workshop presentation 8 December 2022
- Titahi Bay Beach Community Safety Audit Report and Council Cover Report 6.1requested by Councillors at the workshop
- Council paper for Council Meeting on 15 December 2022
- Maps (2) shared with Council on 15 December 2022

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact Moana Wyatt at official.information@poriruacity.govt.nz.

Ngā mihi

Wendy Walker
Chief Executive

Kaiwhakahaere Matua

Werdy Weller